
Note to IGF community in response to stock taking exercise 

 

MAG would like to work with IGF community to pilot a more curated approach 

to a portion of the IGF agenda.  Exactly what form that more curated approach 

might take is still under discussion and we would advance this with input from 

the IGF community. 

 

The process would begin with an open call for issues that would – along with 

the MAG’s own deliberations – determine what those topics (tracks) might be. 

 

In parallel, (though possibly not at the same time) the MAG would launch a call 

for WS proposals similar to previous years but as always with improvements 

where warranted. 

 

The purpose of this change is to ensure the agenda is guided by a set of 

coherent themes.  

 


